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2024 Christmas Message 

From the Right Eminent Grand Commander 

Tyler W. Pledger 

To all Sir Knights of Georgia, their families, and their loved ones—greetings to you as we once 

again celebrate the joyous season of Christmas. May the light of this sacred holiday fill your 

hearts with warmth, love, and peace. The birth of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ, is a time for 

reflection, prayer, and gratitude, as we remember the profound gift given to all mankind. 

As we come together to commemorate this Holy occasion, I extend my deepest thanks to our 

Eminent Grand Prelate for his moving message that reminds us of the importance of faith and 

devotion in our lives. His words have strengthened our resolve to serve as true Knights of Christ. 

I offer prayers for him, his family, and all our Sir Knights as we embrace the hope and promise 

of the Christmas season. 

Let us also reflect on the miracle of Jesus' birth—the fulfillment of prophecy and a divine gift of 

salvation. Born to humble parents in a small stable, our Lord Jesus entered this world in the most 

modest of circumstances. Yet, His arrival marked the beginning of a new era of grace, mercy, 

and redemption for all who would believe. As we reflect on this profound moment, we are 

reminded of the responsibilities we carry as Knights Templar to uphold these same virtues in our 

own lives. 

Sir Knights, as you gather with your loved ones this Christmas, I encourage you to rejoice in the 

light of Christ and to share His message of love and hope with all those around you. Let us raise 

our hearts in gratitude for the blessings of this year and the opportunities that lie ahead in the 

new year. 

In the spirit of brotherhood and unity, I propose a toast to each of you: May your homes be filled 

with the love of Christ, and may you walk confidently in His light. To the glory of God and to 



the everlasting bond we share as Knights of His Holy Temple, I wish you all a Merry Christmas 

and a blessed New Year! 

Holiness to the Lord, and Peace on Earth to all. 

 

 

Tyler W. Pledger 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 
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